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Glenluce Primary School

Newsletter –28th September 2015
Carlingwark
The P.6 and P.7 children were sailing, kayaking and canoeing.  Despite the windy conditions on the Thursday, the children were all offered the opportunity to participate in all the activities.  It was tiring but really good fun.  Next year the children will be participating in land activities. 
Harvest
The Harvest service will take place next Monday, 5th October at 2.00p.m.  We would like all the children to bring a food item that we can distribute next week to elderly people in our community.

Parents Meeting

Parents’ evening will take place next Wednesday, 7th October.  This will allow children and parents to set targets for the forthcoming session.  
P.T.A.
The P.T.A. has agreed to hold a special anniversary tea party on Friday 9th October starting at 1.00p.m.  I will keep you informed as we go along.  If anyone has any photos etc that you think will be of interest to everyone then would you please hand them into the office.  They could either be put on display, or if you would prefer we could scan them and return the original.  We are going to get the children to decorate their own tiles and also make a time capsule. 
Nursery Veterinary Visit
The nursery children will be going to Stranraer on Thursday morning to visit the Academy Street Veterinary Practice.  This visit ties in with their topic, people in the community who help us.
Rugby In-School Training

P.4-7 children are being offered rugby sessions on a Tuesday afternoon.  It is therefore important that they bring appropriate P.E. kits on Tuesdays.  Jamie Muir, the Newton Stewart development coach will be leading these sessions.

Football Training

Training for football will take place this week, on Tuesday from 3.00p.m. until 4.00p.m.

Football
The children who normally stay on Monday for training with the SFA coach are being offered a session this Friday from 3.00p.m. until 4.00p.m. to compensate for the cancelled session at the beginning of the block.
Rugby Training

Training for rugby will take place this week, on Thursday from 3.00p.m. until 4.00p.m.

Ramsay Cup
This event takes place this Saturday, 3rd October.  The tournament runs from 11.00a.m. until 1.00p.m.  The majority of the Rhins schools are sending teams along to what has become a popular annual event at this time of year.  John Ramsay and John Mitchell have kindly volunteered to referee this competition.
I really appreciate all your support with our school.  If there are any issues or questions that you wish answered, then please feel welcome to contact me at any time.  If you have any suggestions appropriate to the Parent Council or P.T.A., then your opinions and views are always appreciated.  We are also always looking for new members for both these organizations and indeed everyone should feel welcome to attend.
Kindest regards,
James D. Ferguson.  
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